
 The City of McKenzie is accepting bids for maintaining the 

landscaping at the Depot, 89 Bruce St. and the median on 

Waldren St. 

The City will accept sealed bids at 2470 Cedar St. until Wednesday, 

April 6, 4 p.m. The bids will be opened at 4:15 p.m. The City of 

McKenzie reserves the right to reject any or all bids.
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BID NOTICE


